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Notice  
 

WHO has declared the recent Coronavirus outbreak across the 

world as a “Pandemic”. Under this circumstance, the 

Government of Bangladesh has directed to close down all the 

educational institutions from 17 - 31 March 2020. In 

compliance with the Government decision, East West 

University will remain closed for all students, faculty 

members, administrative officers and staff from  

17 - 31 March 2020. All classes (including evening classes) 

examinations, meetings and programs will remain suspended 

during this time.   

Admission Office, ICS Office, Engineering Office, Accounts 

Office and Reception will remain open with Skeleton Staff 

(minimum essential staff) during the above period. Security 

arrangement for the university will be made by the Chief of HR 

and Logistics (In Charge) during this time.  

The University will reopen on 01 April 2020.  

By the order of the Vice Chancellor this notice has been issued 

for the information of and necessary action by all concerned.  

 

Mashfiqur Rahman 

Registrar   


